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Notice to All Accredited Repair Shops 

MCE Defect: Compare Parts - Resolved 

Date published: September 19, 2025 

The MCE Compare Parts defect that was reported on September 10th, 2025 has been corrected. Users 

can continue viewing and selecting alternate parts from the Compare Parts window in MCE. 

If you have any questions or feedback, you can submit them to MPI at partners@mpi.mb.ca.  
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